
 

Summer Volunteers and CEO Update  

Cross Road Nuggets   Fall  2015   Volume 4  Issue 3 

CEO Update: 

Cross Road Clinics have had a busy summer.  It is good to be back in the flurry of activity, after taking about 3 months off.  

Upon my return, I was hit with many things that needed to be done, new regulations, healthcare changes, money shortages...  

In other words, life in the day of a healthcare organization.  We are facing some particularly difficult challenges with different 

areas, and it is easy to become discouraged.  Yet, as I look around, especially during the summer time, it is obvious that we are 

blessed beyond measure in many ways.  We see some very sick people regain their health, we see people finding ways to man-

age health concerns, finding hope and direction, and we often see love and support by the community and staff.  It somehow 

makes a difference knowing the end goal and the positive changes that can touch peopleôs lives. 

 

Summer is a season when we have more volunteer activity and it is extra obvious that there are many who help CRMC make a 

difference in our communities.  We are blessed to be able to touch othersô lives and we are blessed by those 

who are, have been, and those who want to be part of this healthcare ministry.  I appreciate your prayers for 

CRMC, your financial gifts, and the many ways that many of you reach out to us.  We continue to trust that 

God has a purpose for this healthcare ministry for many years to come and give Him the glory-as we serve 

our communities and meet needs.                               Joel Medendorp, CEO 

Delta Junction IAMC staff and volunteers created an 
award-winning float for the Deltana Fair! 

These are some of the volunteers that make a 
difference at CRMC.  Some come for a short time, 
others stay for decades.  Thank you, Volunteers!!. 

CRMC volunteers and staff at Wrangell Mountain Bible 
Conference July 2015 

This volunteer from Maryland helped 
lay flooring in Glennallen. 

This group of volunteers from Pennsylvania 
put in new steps in Glennallenôs CRMC    

housing area. 

Your picture could be 

here! 

 

To learn more about      

volunteering or supporting 

a project, email: 

Volunteer @crossroadmc.org  

or 

 check our website at 

www.crossroadmc.org  

for information and forms 

IAMC volunteer standing on new ramp built by staff and volunteers. 



 

 

 

 

 

JN, a medical student from Haiti, spent some of his summer 
ñfreezingò with us in Alaska.  We thought the weather was 
great, but itôs a big change from Haitiôs warm weather!  
While weather is a fun difference, Jon shared a significant 
clinical difference between the countries is that ñin Haiti, 
the doctor is more important.  I could see that patients come 
first at Cross Road.ò  Jon also noted that he improved his 
assessment skills, wound care knowledge, and learned a lot 
about medicines and their uses while he was here.  He 
hopes to be able to learn from us and that others can learn 
from him. 

With 2 more years of medical school left, he said heôd like 
to come back again in the future.  He mentioned, ñI notice 
that colleagues help one another here--and that impresses 
me.ò  Jon hopes to work in OB/GYN and has felt called to 
serve as a doctor since high school.  We wish him the best 
as he finishes his schooling! 

0ÁÓÓÉÎÇ !ÌÏÎÇ ÔÈÅ (ÅÁÌÔÈ #ÁÒÅ 4ÏÒÃÈ 

0ÒÁÙÅÒ ,ÉÓÔ 
Pray With Us: 

 

¶ Praise for the help of several 

volunteers and friends of 

CRMC-the right help at the 

right time! 

¶ Prayer for staffing needs: A doctor in 

Glennallen  

¶ Prayer for wisdom as funding has got-

ten much tighter this year. 

¶ Pray  for our community and the needs 

of the areas and for discernment in try-

ing to work to meet those needs. 

7ÁÙÓ ÔÏ (ÅÌÐ 
The Amazon donation system could make a big difference for 

CRMC.  Please remember that if you shop with Amazon, you 

can designate Cross Road Medical Center to receive a portion 

of every dollar you spend.  Sign up at 

www.smile.amazon.com. 

Thanks to all who are helping meet the $100,000 to purchase land (under many 

of our Glennallen buildings).  Current total for land: $8,730. 

 

Tax deductible financial gifts for all of our clinics can be sent to:  

      Cross Road Medical Center 

      PO Box 5 

   Glennallen, AK 99588 

 
To learn more about CRMCôs 

healthcare ministry, explore our web-
site: www.crossroadmc.org 

,ÉÖÅÓ ÔÈÁÔ ÔÏÕÃÈÅÄ #2-#  

This quarter, we celebrate the lives of three people who have touched many in our area.  ñChetò Schneider was the first doctor 

at Faith Hospital, now Cross Road Medical Center.  Almost 93 years old, Dr. Schneider passed away July 19, 2015.  He 

touched many lives in his 19 years of service here and blazed the way for healthcare.  ñRailsò Campbellôs cheer and humor 

were known and appreciated by many in our community.  Although he passed away June 13, 2012, his estate recently gave 

generously to several local businesses.  CRMC is blessed to have received a portion.  Milette Adler, Glennallen CRMC Front 

Office Manager (over billing for all clinics) passed away in June.  Her smile, love, faith, and helpfulness are missed by us all!   
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Left: University of Alaska student nurse, Christi Schmitz with 
Millie Ressler, RN.  It was great to have an Alaskan student 
nurse join us!   

Right: JN Baptiste Ladouceur with Deborah Crowe, NP. 

Kindness is not  
forgotten!  


